



FESTIVAL OF LIGHTS
from the

SHARE & CARE FOUNDATION!



As Diwali brightens our lives, we extend our heartfelt wishes to you and your loved ones. May the Festival of Lights fill your home with joy, prosperity, and sparkles of happiness.

This Diwali, we humbly request that you consider honoring this day by lighting the path for others; together, we can build brighter futures for all.

HONOR DIWALI WITH A GIFT

Explore Our Impacts in Action

We're excited to share the latest edition of our newsletter, which includes updates on our healthcare projects, education and gender equality initiatives, and the inspiring achievements of our Kids4Kids volunteers. Discover how these efforts are making a meaningful impact on communities in India and learn about the new goals we've set to continue our mission of uplifting lives.

Missed the print version? Please send your mailing address to **info@shareandcare.org** to be added to our 2025 mailing list.



READ THE FALL 2024 NEWSLETTER

Thank you for being a cherished member of the Share & Care family. Happy Divali!



View as a Web Page

Share & Care Foundation 350 West Passaic St. 2nd Floor Rochelle Park, NJ 07662 1-201-262-7599

You received this email because you're signed up to receive updates from us.

Click Here to Unsubscribe

©2024 Share & Care Foundation